
R. F. Kirkpatrick, .Division of October 2, 1964
Reactor Development, Headquarters

David F. Cope, Director
Reactor Division, ORO

RADIATION fNDUCED DIMENSIONAL CHANGES 111 DRAGON GRAPHITES - RESULTS
OF FIRST GRAPHITE CAPSULE IRRADIATED AT RCN, PETTEN

OE:TPC

We are enclosing for your information a copy of a Dragon Project
report on the subject. The report was obtained in the course of the
assignment at Dragon Project of John Coobs, ORNL, who made the report
available to us upon his return to Oak Ridge. We are writing to
Compton Rennie on the report and to requesta acopy of DPRDD/620 to
which it refers and for which we have no record of receipt. Until
you are advised further, kindly give the information contained in the
report privileged treatment. We will see that you get a copy of
DPRDD/620 when it is made available to us.

Copies of the report are being made available to Bob Duffield (GA)
and Dick Nightingale (Hanford) for information and any comment they
wish to make.

By copy of this memorandum to K. R. Goller, Division of Reactor
Licensing, we are furnishing him a copy of subject report because
of his probable interest in its comments.
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David F. Cope

Enclosure:
DPSO Report

7~ C)cc: K. R. Goller, IR, HQ, w/encl. -a
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